
 
 
 
 
Executive Committee Minutes 
Email Vote 
8/11/2022 
 
The Executive Committee reviewed the BSA 990 form for FY2021 after receiving it via email.  
The BSA 990 was also reviewed by Heather Cacanindin, BSA Executive Director and Tricia 
Jackson, BSA Accounting Manager.   
 
The Committee voted in favor of accepting the 990 as prepared by Schowalter & Jabouri, our 
accounting firm.   


